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Dear parents and carers, 

Wow - what a week, what a term - what a YEAR!
Last week was all about celebrating success. Bondi Public
School proudly provides opportunities for children to be
involved in a broad variety of curricular and extra-curricular
opportunities to enable them to shine in their own unique
way. We celebrated successful achievements and
acknowledged the people who helped the children achieve
their personal best.
If we have learnt anything after the last couple of years, it is
that school is much more than a place - it is a community. One
where each student can find a place where they thrive in
different areas. We are proud that our students take risks and
try so many different areas from the sporting field to the stage
to the classroom and beyond.

Staffing
We are excited to introduce Mr Calvin Lim,
who is a new permanent member of BPS
staff. Mr Lim will start on day one in 2023
as a classroom teacher and is excited to 
join our wonderful community.
We are also pleased to confirm that Ellen 
Butterworth (Miss Nelly) will continue as our Garden Specialist
(extraordinaire) in 2023. Nelly has already shown what an
asset she is - our staff and students are LOVING their garden
sessions and learning so much!
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Principal and Deputy's
Final Sign off for 2022

 THE LATEST NEWS AND UPDATES FROM BONDI PUBLIC SCHOOL

Dates for your Diary 
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Friday 27th Jan
Staff Development Day



Monday 30th Jan

Staff Development Day



Tues 31st Jan - Fri 3rd Feb
Kindy Transition/Best

Start days 



Tuesday 31st Jan 2023
Years 1 - 6 Resume school 
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Celebrating Success
At the K-2 Presentation Assembly, Ms Therese Martin was
presented with the Metropolitan South’s Early Career Teacher
Award, for the Bondi Network. The Director of Educational
Leadership, Dr Paul Owens, presented this special award to 
Ms Martin. We congratulate Therese on this wonderful 
achievement and thank her for her ongoing hard work and 
dedication to public education at Bondi Public School.  

School Leaders for 2023
Last Wednesday at the Years 3-6 Presentation Assembly, our new school captains for 2023
were announced and presented with their badges by our outgoing school captains, Sylvie,
Raimi and Alice. We thank our 2022 captains for their service and leadership and wish
them the best of luck with their next endeavours.

2023 Uniform
A reminder that our new sports shirts need to be pre-ordered and all students should be
wearing the new shirts on Tuesdays and Fridays by the end of Term 1. Students selected
for PSSA will need to have the new shirt for the start of PSSA, 17 February, 2023 (pending
stock delivery).
In 2023 we will be continuing our uniform focus, in an effort to foster sense of pride, team
work and sense of belonging for our students. We will be posting lots of visuals on Dojo to
communicate the school’s expectations and introducing parent uniform notifications when
students are not wearing uniform. We thank you for your support with this.

Remediation Works - Grass Playground
Remediation work in the grass playground is starting this week and is due to be completed
by the start of school in 2023. An update from School Infrastructure has been emailed to
the community.
We are pleased to let you know that the work will be completed using real turf and we will
be monitoring grass growth and durability over the Summer and Winter months. The
chicken coop will be replaced and the space is set to be AMAZING! We are very excited for
the grand opening in 2023.
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A huge congratulations to Bondi Public School’s captains for
2023:
Our Captains are Josh S and Daisy, and our Vice Captains are
Josh G and Teiki.
We know our new captains will lead the student body with
pride and set a great example for all of our students.
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Thank you and Congratulations
We would like to thank and congratulate our amazing leadership team and entire staff
for the dedication and flexibility they have demonstrated to make our school the best
it can be. They are always willing to go above and beyond to support our students.
Thank you to our wonderful P&C and team of dedicated parents who work behind the
scenes to ensure our students have the very best opportunities and have lots of fun
along the way! We’ve enjoyed gathering together as a community this year and this has
come about through a huge commitment from staff and parents as volunteers working
together to make the magic happen. Your fundraising efforts have ensured that we
can provide enhanced opportunities for our students.
Congratulations to our Year 6 students and parents. We recognise that for some
families this is the end of an era for you as your child leaves our school. Thank you for
sharing your children with us.
We would like to thank the entire community for a wonderful year. We feel honoured
to be able to lead Bondi Public School each year and look forward to another
successful year in 2023. 

On behalf of the staff at Bondi Public School, we wish everyone across our community
a safe and fun holiday, and a Happy New Year.

Kind regards,
Natalia Greguric & Anna O’Connor
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Snippets
Camp Quality Incursion

Last week Bondi Public School watched an interactive
puppet show by the amazing puppeteers Shanaye and
Kelly from Camp Quality. Camp Quality supports
families and kids build optimism and resilience
towards their cancer experience – through community,
education, and a huge dose of fun. K-2 watched a half
an hour performance called ‘The Big Party’ and 3-6
watched an hour performance called ‘The Big Score’.
Both of these performances were fun and engaging,
whilst educating students about cancer, and providing
them with knowledge on how to support someone who
is facing their own diagnosis or that of a loved one.  A
big thank you to Camp Quality and everyone who has
made a donation! 

The donation link is still open for those of you wishing
to donate.
https://fundraise.campquality.org.au/fundraisers/helen
ahsinclair
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffundraise.campquality.org.au%2Ffundraisers%2Fhelenahsinclair&data=05%7C01%7CHelenah.Sinclair2%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C6df7e1e3f66549a6477708dad3198862%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638054403855525203%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=x6FX3ICoYS%2FQTo4tahTM%2BqD5OKzGtsrt2IDdwPRuMgM%3D&reserved=0
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2022 Recap
2022 saw the return of in-person events at the school and, as a community, we wasted no
time in taking advantage of that. This year the P&C organised a kindy parent welcome
morning tea, the Mother’s Day breakfast, the Father’s Day breakfast, a Grandparents Day
morning tea, the election day BBQ, the city to surf carparking fundraiser, a working bee,
the kindy transition morning tea and of course, the amazing fete. No wonder all our
wonderful volunteers are exhausted… And in the process, we raised nearly $85,000 - what
a fantastic year we had.

Call Out for Volunteers for 2023
None of the above would have been possible without a veritable army of volunteers. To
make 2023 even better than 2022 we need people to continue being generous with their
time:
- Our brand-new uniform means hundreds of uniform store orders to fulfil! If you’d like to
help Nil get these orders out the door on time email bondiuniform@gmail.com
- The canteen is a beloved part of the Bondi Public experience but that from-scratch food
doesn’t cook itself! Let Kai know if you’d like to join her fun team in 2023
canteenbondi@gmail.com
- We are excited to be able to reintroduce our Tears and Cheers morning tea for our
incoming 2023 kindy parents. If you’re an outgoing kindy parent and would like to
welcome our new parents to the school on Monday 6th Feb, let us know
bondipublicschoolpcsec@gmail.com
- The welcome BBQ is in week 3 of Term 1 so anyone that wants to help with prep, email
bondipublicschoolpcsec@gmail.com
- And if you’d like to help out, but don’t know how, email us on
bondipublicschoolpcsec@gmail.com and we’ll be in touch in the New Year

THANKYOU!!!
A huge thankyou to everyone who supported the P&C and our school in any and all ways
throughout the year. Without you and our wonderful teams, we could not have achieved
everything we have this year.
May you have a very Merry Christmas, happy holidays and a wonderful and safe school
break,
Rachel, Kate, Kellie, Judii & Candace

19 DECEMBER 2022                               VOLUME 17

P&C News



















The course booking link is HERE and HERE 
Parents will be able to access a $15 discount

using the code ASEB15 (expires 31st Jan). 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.codecamp.com.au%2Fcourse%2F1944&data=05%7C01%7CKaren.Sorenson%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C229946d62e1b4157c54908dadbe7f33b%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638064086839373373%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Eb%2BP6MZBelvtjomeyXIXbDxE1ryllGaX011zcP54XHg%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.codecamp.com.au%2Fcourse%2F1943&data=05%7C01%7CKaren.Sorenson%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C229946d62e1b4157c54908dadbe7f33b%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638064086839373373%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jNvNrLmtLCNWthLZEMP4twKUieOFb%2FwOYsTdEtucCZc%3D&reserved=0

